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The University Senate of Michigan Technological University  

 

Proposal 22‐19 
(Voting Units: Academic) 

 
Proposal to Shelve the Nondepartmental PhD in 

Engineering Sensing and Signal Processing (EPD4) 
 

Submitted by: Graduate School 

Contact: Pushpa Murthy, Dean of the Graduate School 

Faith Morrison, Associate Dean of the Graduate School 

Will Cantrell, Associate Dean of the Graduate School 

Debra Charlesworth, Assistant Dean of the Graduate School 

1. Full name of program to be shelved 

Nondepartmental PhD in Engineering Sensing and Signal Processing (EPD4) 

2. Final term program will be open for new admits 

Fall 2018 

3. Plan to complete all enrolled and returning students 

No one has enrolled since at least Spring 2011. 

4. Reason for shelving 

The current degree offerings are meeting the demand for engineering PhDs and there is no 

evidence of demand for this degree. 

5. Financial impact (if any) to the department and university 

None. The program is not active. 
 

Approved by Graduate Faculty Council: 06 November 2018 

Introduced to Senate: January 23, 2019 

Approved by Senate:  

Approved by Administration:  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


